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Critical Care Ultrasound Course and Workshop 

Professor William Francis Casey, Head of ICU Department, 
KHUH; Dr. Ashraf Al Tayar, Dr. Amr Abouelela, Dr. Anis 
Chaari, Dr. Hesham Faisal Ali, Dr. Walid Shibl, Dr. Wael 
Gomaa Shaban and Dr. Mohamed Fawzy, speakers of the 
event and the participants

Under the Patronage of His Excellency, Lieutenant General 
Dr. Shaikh Mohamed bin Abdulla Al Khalifa, Chairman of 
Supreme Council for Health, the Education and Proficiency 
Center in collaboration with the ICU Department, King Hamad 
University Hospital organized  a “Critical Care Ultrasound 
Course and Workshop” on 28 and 29 October 2016 at the Main 
Lecture Hall of King Hamad University Hospital. 

This event was intended for physicians, intensivists, anesthetists, 
surgeons, pediatricians, ER physicians and interns. 

The objective of this course was to actively engage the 
participants to learn new information and techniques. 

The event was approved for 12 CME credit hours.
 

The 5th International Conference of the Arab Society for 
Medical Research in Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt

Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Director of Research and Ethics, 
KHUH presenting “Biases in Research: How to Avoid 
Them” at the 5th International Conference of the Arab 
Society for Medical Research in Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt
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Dr. Jaffar Albareeq, Director of Research and Ethics, KHUH; 
Dr. Eman Hamza, Senior House Officer, Department of 
Surgery, KHUH; Dr. Ebrahim Almulla, Senior House Officer, 
Department of ENT, KHUH in Egypt receiving the first prize 
in research

Under the patronage of the League of Arab States, the 5th 
International Conference of the Arab Society for Medical 
Research with the theme “Medical Research and Health 
Challenges in the Arab World” was held on 28 to 31 October 
2016 in Sharm El Sheikh, Egypt. 

Director of Research and Ethics, Dr. Jaffar Albareeq with 
Senior House Officers: Dr. Eman Hamza, Department of 
Surgery, KHUH and Dr. Ebrahim Almulla, Department of 
ENT attended the event. Dr. Eman Hamza presented the study 
titled “The Accuracy of PET CT Scan in Detecting Axillary 
Lymph Node Metastasis in Breast Cancer” performed by Dr. 
Noof Alshaibani, Dr. Eman Hamza, Dr. Suhail Baithun, Dr. 
Hussain Al Meer, Dr. Aysha Aljowder and Dr. Yousuf Saad. Dr. 
Ebrahim Almulla presented the study titled “Post Tonsillectomy 
Hemorrhage and Complications” performed by Dr. Fatima N. 
Abulfateh, Dr. Fahad Bedawi, Dr. Waleed Janahi and Dr. Jaffar 
M. Albareeq. Dr. Jaffar Albareeq presented his own study titled 
“Biases in Research: How to Avoid Them”.

The three studies received great acknowledgement by the 
Society and Dr. Jaffar won the first prize of the Society for 
his study titled “Biases in Research: How to Avoid Them”.


